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Foreword 
  
Welcome to the Waterperry Village Plan – the first of its kind. The following pages 
contain the opinions and aspirations of residents about what kind of village they 
want Waterperry to be. The plan reports village opinion on a range of issues, from 
development to social gatherings. Its findings – based on two canvasses of public 
opinion – reveal general approbation for the need to retain long-established 
virtues of rural life in a small village, along with sensitivity to the desirability of 
careful, managed change. The plan is a testament to the thoughtful responses of 
villagers and an expression of their wishes. It also speaks to those beyond the 
boundaries of the village who are official and informal guardians of the public 
good, providing them with a true measure of local feeling when decisions are to 
be made.   

This document has been some two years in gestation and, like all good plans, its 
worth will be measured by how effectively it is implemented and how far its 
proposals continue to meet changing circumstances. For all of us it has been an 
engaging and rewarding process. As chair of the steering group I would like to 
extend my wholehearted thanks to my fellow group members for their skill and 
persistence in seeing the plan through to publication, as well as to all those 
villagers who took part in the deliberations of the various working groups that 
informed its progress.  

Finally, I hope that you enjoy reading the village plan and, if you are a resident of 
Waterperry, that you will become active in its delivery. 

Barrie Axford 

Chair of steering group 
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